

April 30, 2004

Dear ICANN Leadership,

With 14.7 M. customers at the end of December 2003 SFR is a leading company in the French mobile industry and regulatory affairs. 

As a leading organization and representing our customers interests we have been engaged with the mTLD initiative and reviewed the ICANN process to allocate a mobile Top Level Domain (TLD).  SFR offers its strong support for the allocation of the mobile TLD and looks forward to working actively and as appropriate with the mTLD organization and its representatives/ members/ partners to achieve a mobile-specific domain name grant, available for use by all of our customers and to the benefit of the Internet and mobile industry.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me directly.

Sincerely,

Frank ESSER

Chairman & CEO

SFR



